1. Home

Taraval Station Newsletter - January 2, 2018

By Taraval Station January 02, 2018 | 4:28 PM Share:

- facebook
- twitter
- linkedin
- email

View PDF

In 2017, the Taraval District had an increase in the number of auto burglary incidents, but had a decrease in the number of residential burglary incidents. At the beginning of this year, Taraval Station began an ongoing abatement effort, coupled with an educational outreach program to address both crimes from multiple fronts. Taraval Station officers will conduct operations in different areas of the district and will identify and/or apprehend subjects who are committing these types of crimes. Taraval Station officers will also conduct an educational outreach component to residents, businesses and visitors in an effort to decrease the number of incidents. Taraval Station looks forward to working with you to ensure that the district continues to be safe and vibrant.

Click here for the full newsletter

Tags
Captain's Message
Announcements
PDF Newsletters

Featured News

SFPD Addresses Safety for Pride Weekend 24-068

June 27, 2024 | 6:44 PM

Events

Featured

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Arrests Armed Robbery Suspects 24-067

June 25, 2024 | 9:10 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Investigates Homicide in the Ingleside District 24-065

June 20, 2024 | 5:34 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release

SFPD Makes 57 Arrests in Tenderloin Fugitive Recovery Enforcement Operation 24-064

June 17, 2024 | 4:26 PM

Featured

Crime News & Tips

Announcements

News Release